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Butzel Long attorney Mark Lezotte featured in Michigan Lawyers
Weekly
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Butzel Long attorney Mark R. Lezotte has been involved with
United Cerebral Palsy for more than two decades, and he is now
a two-time recipient of the organization’s National Chair’s
Award.

Lezotte, a firm shareholder based in Detroit, has focused his
practice on healthcare and nonprofit law, and that has led him
to being involved in several organizations like UCP and others.

He spoke with Michigan Lawyers Weekly to discuss his work with
UCP and his career in law.

Click here to read the complete interview in Michigan Lawyers
Weekly (subscription required)
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